
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 Are you a patient, carer, relative or friend affected by a life-limiting    

illness? 

 Do you have an interest in last years of life care? 

 Would you like to share your experiences of last years of life care to 

inform, improve and develop current and future services? 

 

 If yes, please join our group, if you cannot make the meetings you 

can still be involved by phone  

 

We offer two groups – you can attend the group that best suits you. 

 
10am-12pm at Bingfield Street Surgery Bingfield Street, 

Islington, London N1 0AL 
 

OR 
 

1:30pm-3:30pm at FinSpace, 225-229 Seven Sisters Road, 
Finsbury Park, London N4 2DA 

For more information please contact Rachael Yearwood 
 Tel; 0208 525 3140 or Email; r.yearwood@stjh.org.uk 

Voice for Change 
Improving care for the last years of life 
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